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If you are missing 
Reverend Peter’s lovely 
assemblies, here is a link 
to a virtual school called 
Oak Academy. Reverend 
Peter’s boss is leading 
assembly and he talks 
about Nelson Mandela; 
one of our houses is 
named after Nelson 
Mandela. 

 
 

A weekly update for children 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 
Hello Team, 
So many of you have been sending in amazing arts and crafts. We look at the 
things you are doing every day and we are very impressed. Here are a few to 
look at. 
 

And Reverend Peter has sent a message too. 
 
Hello Children, 
The season of Spring is happening all around us, with lots of new life and growth.  
We are part of that wonderful natural world. Here is a thank you prayer about 
nature you can say. 

Dear God, thank You for this day. Thank You for the birds and the 
animals, the flowers and the trees, the lakes and the streams, and the sun 
that rises and sets over them each day. Thank You for creating everything 
we see! 
Amen. 

Blessings, 
Reverend Peter 
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